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UPCOMING SPEAKERS
JULY 28       BETH HITTEL – FATHER DREW WALES  MEMBER UPDATE
AUGUST 4    CARLA ARMSTRONG- GULFSIDE HEALTHCARE SERVICES
AUGUST 11   CAYSE HOUSTON – RAP HOUSE
AUGUST 18   MARTY SMITH  – SHERRY JACKSON MEMBER UPDATE

Extravaganza Update:

AUCTION IS NOW OPEN
Please follow the link to register and share with
friends and family to gain a successful following

before the event kicks off!

https://qtego.net/qlink/holidayrotary

FOLLOW LINK TO GET YOUR TICKETS:
EXTRAVAGANA TICKET LINK

Don't forget family night on Friday, Oct 9th
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Birthdays

8/5 Father Wales Drew
8/9 Jen G. Andrews

8/15 Nickolas Manns

http://www.holidayrotary.com/
https://my.rotary.org/en
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https://dacdb.com/SecLogin.cfm


Holiday Club
2020/2021 Officers

President  Gary Burden
Past President  Angela DiMattei

President Elect  Angel Cook
Vice President  Kelly Mothershead

Secretary  Jana Paulk
Treasurer  John Butler

Co Treasurer  Nick Manns
Sergeant at Arms  Jim Lovell

International Service  Michael Cox
Voactional  Jennifer Andrews

Public Relations  Kelly Mothershead
Community Service  Melissa Fahy
Youth Services  Mary "Beth" Hittel

Vinny Buscetta
Kim Bogart 
Jackie Basak
Linda Vance

Note from theNote from the
PresidentPresident

Club members and guests:  Jimmy Johnson's
quote seems simple, the difference between
being ordinary and being extraordinary is by
doing a little more. It is by pushing through
when most people would quit. It is about

never giving up on your dreams no matter
how far away they may feel.  Our

opportunity to be extraordinary as a club is
now.  During these times of uncertainty we

can come together as a club, as a community
to make an impact.  Giving to Polio Plus is
just one of many opportunities we have to

make an extraordinary impact.

“The difference between ordinary and
extraordinary is that little extra.” – Jimmy

Johnson

Cayse Houston-
RAP House

Youth and Family
Alternatives

Responding to an
active case of Covid at

the RAP House



Rap House

Cooking and delivering of meals
has been suspended until

further notice.

Rotary Club of Holiday has
made a $500 donation to the
Rap House and looks forward
to a time when we can safely

serve again!

Personal donation are
welcomed and appreciated.

Zoom Continues for Now
Tuesdays at Noon..check your email

for weekly invite!!
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New Rotary Logo




